
INFANT FORMULA SHORTAGES 
 
We understand the nationwide infant formula shortage is affecting many of you and the families 
you serve. 
 

Creditable infant formulas for the CCFP include major brands such as Similac and Enfamil, but 
also store brands such as Parent’s Choice (Wal-Mart), Member’s Mark (Sam’s), CVS Health, 
and Well Beginnings (Walgreens). 
As there is a continuing formula shortage, you may need to order formula online (but not from 
other countries) or consider switching brands/stores to purchase from.  
*As long as the formula meets the criteria on our formula fact sheet and does not appear on the 
FDA Exempt List, then it can be served as part of a reimbursable meal.* 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.floridahealth.gov/programs-and-services/childrens-health/child-care-food-program/_documents/creditable-infant-formulas.pdf
https://www.fda.gov/food/infant-formula-guidance-documents-regulatory-information/exempt-infant-formulas-marketed-united-states-manufacturer-and-category


IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
 

 Do not feed a baby cow’s milk or other non-dairy milks until 1 year old unless 
your pediatrician approves. 

 Do not make homemade infant formula or water down formula; there are 
serious health and safety concerns by doing this. 

 Do not buy formula online that comes from outside the U.S., which could be 
counterfeit, have a fake label or a wrong use-by date. 

 Prepare and store infant formula according to the manufacturer’s 
instructions; do not water down formula. 

 Properly clean, sanitize and store infant feeding items. 
 
 
Please share with parents that the WIC centers listed below have formula. Parents do not need 
to be receiving WIC to get formula from these sites at this time. Encourage them to call in 
advance of going there to be sure they have what the parent is looking for. 
 

 


